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Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

Fijian Day is on Friday 10th October 

Your child is invited to wear bright colours 

We are asking for a voluntary £1 donation to fund this event 

 

On Friday 10th October, we will be welcoming our Fijian community into our school to 

celebrate the contribution that they make to our community.  

 

We will enjoy a dance led by Fijian children before indulging in a tasting session with food 

made by parents. Please let your child’s class teacher know if you do not wish for them 

to take part in this activity or if your child has any other allergies that we are unaware 

of.   

 

To truly celebrate Fijian culture, we invite your children to wear bright, island colours or 

traditional Fijian dress. Please note that this is not a general mufti day though.  

 

To cover the costs of this event, we are asking for a voluntary donation of £1 per child. 

Please be aware that, if we are unable to cover the costs of school events such as this one, 

we will no longer be able to run them.  

 

This will be a voluntary cash contribution and not via Arbor.  

 

We are so looking forward to celebrating this wonderful community which forms a vital part 

of our school and know the children will have an amazing day taking part.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Heaton 

PSHE Lead 


